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Ms. Shandana 

 
Last Month: I hope everyone had a great holiday season!  In December, we 

learned about holiday times, Christmas colors, and music. Thanks so much to 

all the families who brought yummy treats for our Christmas party and also 

made me feel special with all the goodies and gifts.  

This Month: In January, we will be learning about our winter unit snow, ice 

and cold. Our class will stay busy by making many exciting art projects that 

will help to strengthen our fine motor skills. We will also enjoy moving our 

bodies by dancing and singing to some of our favorite songs, like “Going on a 

Bear Hunt,” and “Kids in Action.”  

Parent Connection: While you’re driving or taking a walk, talk to your child 

about the snow, ice and cold weather. Join your child in digging in the snow, 

making snowballs or building a snowman.  Snap a picture and bring it in for us 

to share during our time together.  Most importantly, have fun engaging with 

your child!   

Reminders: Please bring in an eco-friendly bag with boots, snow pants, a hat 
and mittens. We will be going outside everyday weather permitting.  Please 
make sure all items, including the bag, are labeled with your child’s first and 
last name. 

Mark Your Calendar:  

January 17th – Elegant Farmer Fundraiser begins 

January 20th – Panera Bread Fundraiser night 

January 31st – Elegant Farmer Fundraiser orders due by 5pm 

 

I hope you have a great start to the New Year! 
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